
Squirrels Spellings Term 2 

 

New spellings will be sent home each Tuesday to be practised during the week at home and tested the 

following Monday – See dates below. 

Pupils also have a Spelling Shed account (login details are in their Reading Record Book), that gives them 

access to the online games which will support them in learning the weekly spellings. We would like children 

to spend at least 10 minutes per week playing these games as it will really help strengthen their recall.  

In the spelling test we may also include other words with the same spelling pattern to see if they can apply 

the rule, spellings from previous weeks as well as some of the Year 3/4 statutory spelling words that we will 

also have been looking at in school. (See next page) 

 

To be tested on Objective Words 

Monday 
11th 
November 

Words with the prefix 
’re-’ 

redo, return, refresh, 
redecorate, reappear, 
review, replay, 
reaction, rebound, 
revenge 

Monday 
18th 
November 

Words with the prefix 
’dis-’ 

disappoint, disobey, 
disappear, disapprove, 
disable, dislike, 
dislocate, 
disadvantage, 
dislodge, disagree 

Monday 
25th 
November 

Words with the prefix 
’mis- 

mistake, mislead, 
misbehave, misspell, 
misplace, misread, 
mistrust, 
misunderstanding, 
misuse, mislaid 

Monday 
2nd  
December 

Words where ‘-ing’, ‘-er’ 
and ‘-ed’ are added to 
multisyllabic words 

developing, developed, 
limiting, covering, 
limited, gardening, 
gardener, covered, 
listening, listened 



Monday 
9th 
December 

Words where ‘-ing’, ‘-en’ 
and ‘-ed’ are added to 
multisyllabic words 

forgetting, forgotten, 
beginning, propelled, 
preferred, permitted, 
regretting, committed, 
forbidden, equipped 

Monday 
16th 
December 

Challenge Words centre, disappear, 
heart, minute, regular, 
decide, early, learn, 
notice, therefore 

 

  



     Year 3/4 Statutory Spellings (To be learnt over the course of the two years) 

 

 


